
 

 

An Bord Pleanála, 
64 Marlborough Street,  
Dublin 1,  
D01 V902.  

 
 

Our Ref: 200445-g 
Your Ref: ABP-309770-

21 
 

5th May 2023   
 

Re: Response to Observations – Coole Wind Farm ABP, Reference No. ABP-309770-21, Strategic 
Infrastructure Development Application.  

 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
MKO as agent for the above-noted planning application were invited by An Bord Pleanála in their letter 
dated 24th March 2023 to make a submission on the observations received in relation to observations 
on the Response to Further Information. The period for responding to the request was extended in 
agreement with the Board to no later than 5:30pm on the 5th May 2023.  
 
The client and project team have considered the matters raised in the observations received from 
statutory consultees and third-parties. A fully detailed response, including appendices in respect of the 
request are enclosed with this letter. Two hard copies and one electronic copy of the information has 
been provided for ease. 
 
I trust the enclosed is sufficient for An Bord Pleanála to continue their consideration of the planning 
application. Should you require anything further please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Alan Clancy BA, MPlan, 
Project Planner,  
MKO. 
 


